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What makes a student eligible for pupil premium? 

Children can be eligible for the pupil premium for a variety of reasons. These include their family 

circumstances, such as their income or occupations, and whether or not they're in care. If a 

child is eligible, a school will receive the necessary amount of funding for each child per school 

year. 

 

This funding is then used to boost the learning of pupils so that the gap between learners is 

narrowed and all pupils are then able to reach their full potential. 

 
 

Pupil premium does not need to be spent so it only benefits eligible pupils. For example, it can be 

spent on pupils who have or had a social worker, or act a carer. 

 
 

Pupils who receive pupil premium funding will have benefited from one or more of the following: 

 
 

• Additional application to support Numeracy and Literacy. 

• 1:1 interventions for self-esteem and social skills. 

• Purchase of equipment/ software to support learning. 

• Revision and homework guides. 

• Support for behaviour. 

• Reading intervention sessions 

 

Pupil Premium is paid in varying amounts from different local authorities. 

In 2020/21 No pupil premium was received. 

In 2021/22 No pupil premium was received. 

In 2022/23 No pupil premium was received. 


